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Dear Sir/Madam
Planning Application Ref.: LA11/2021/1211/TBA
Location: Between Station Road
Lifford
County Donegal and Strabane
County Tyrone.
Proposal: Proposed Riverine Pedestrian and Cycle Bridge at Station

Road, Lifford, County Donegal - 11m in length between Lifford
Co. Donegal and Strabane, County Tyrone.

Thank you for your consultation on the above application, received by DfC on 11/01/2022

Historic Environment Division (HED) has reviewed the details of the application and provides
summary comments as follows:

Archaeology and Built Heritage

HED (Historic Buildings) consideration of application for Proposed Riverine Pedestrian and Cycle
Bridge at Station Road, Lifford, County Donegal - 11m in length between Lifford Co. Donegal and
Strabane, County Tyrone (LA11/2021/1211/TBA). HED (Historic Buildings) has considered the
impacts of the proposal on the listed buildings and on the basis of the information provided, advises
that, we have no comment to make, as we consider the listed buildings are sufficiently removed in
situation within the existing established developed environment to remain unaffected by this
application. These comments are made in relation to the requirements of the Strategic Planning
Policy Statement for Northern Ireland (SPPS) para(s) 6.12 and of Planning Policy Statement 6:

Planning, Archaeology and the Built Heritage (PPS6) Policy BH11 (Development affecting the
Setting of a Listed Building)

Should you seek further clarification on any of the issues raised in this response, please do not
hesitate to contact the HED Planning Team.

Kind Regards

Historic Environment Division

Issued on behalf of Department for Communities



